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In Maths we have been
looking at long multiplication.
We have been multiplying  3

digit numbers by a single digit
and 2 digit numbers. We used
place value mats to help us

explore this concept.

In Art we have been
appraising lots of

different artists. This
work is based on the

artist Charlie
Mackesy. We have
also explored how
colour can reflect

emotion. 

In Geography we
have been

exploring Mexico.
The children did lots

of research to
discover where

different bodies of
water that surround
Mexico. We used an
atlas and maps to

locate Mexico's
major cities. 

We have based our writing
this term on, ‘The True Story of
the 3 Little Pigs’. The children

have been writing to entertain
and they have written some
fantastic alternative endings
to the story, such as the Wolf

escaping from jail. We took a whole
class trip to Connexin

Live to perform our
annual glockenspiel

performance. We
have been practising

all year for this! We
had a fantastic time
and it was brilliant to

see all the other
schools come
together and
perform with

different instruments!
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